
CITY OF SIERRA VISTA 
CORONADO DRIVE PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT 

21-IFB-PW241 
 

The City of Sierra will accept competitive bids from qualified contractors to improve Coronado 
Drive between Fry Blvd and Moorman Ave/Martin Luther King Parkway, located in Sierra Vista 
Arizona. The project will involve the removal of a 13-inch pavement structural section, 
reconstruction,  of 3-inch Asphaltic Concrete over 10” Aggregate Base Course pavement, Tie-in 
sections at the intersection, pavement striping, symbols, and raised pavement markers; utility 
frame adjustments to the new pavement grade, and the restoration of existing survey monuments. 
 
A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting has been scheduled for August 18th, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. Arizona 
Time, at the Pete Castro Public Works Training Room, located at 401 N. Giulio Cesare Avenue, 
Sierra Vista, AZ. Interested firms may dial into (520) 452-7050 and use Code 2207 to join the call, 
or must RSVP to helen.lee@sierravistaaz.gov NLT than August 17th at 2:00 p.m. to attend the 
meeting in person.  
 
Sealed bids shall be received until 2:00 p.m., Arizona Time, September 8th, 2020, in the Office of 
the Chief Procurement Officer, 1011 North Coronado Drive, Sierra Vista, Arizona 85635, at which 
time the proposals shall be opened each bid shall be publicly read.  Electronic submittals will also 
be accepted upon request to helen.lee@sierravistaaz.gov no later than September 7th at 12:00 
p.m. for setup. 
 
The solicitation documents may be obtained by downloading them at the following URL: 
https://tinyurl.com/SVProcure. Should you have any issues accessing the documents, please 
email or call: 
 
Helen Lee 
Contracts Management Analyst 
Helen.Lee@SierraVistaAZ.gov 
(520)439-2207 
 
Post:  August 7, 2020 
Open:  September 8, 2020 at 2:00 P.M., Arizona Time 
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